
8/9/22, 11:40 AM Department of Environment and Natural Resources Mail - Re: Letter dated 15 July 2022 in response to our Request for Guidance on the pro…

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=90712b6050&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1740649050966537459%7Cmsg-f%3A1740649050966537459&si… 1/1

DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Letter dated 15 July 2022 in response to our Request for Guidance on the
proposed TAC in Brgy. Port Barton and Update on the Progress of the Reported
Undertaking on the Land Classification and Reclassification in San Vicente,
Palawan
1 message

TIEZA - TEZ Compliance Monitoring Division <tez.tamd.cmd@tieza.gov.ph> Tue, Aug 9, 2022 at 10:31 AM
To: Mimaroparegion <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, Denr Mimaropa <denr.mimaropa@gmail.com>
Cc: Hernando Enal <abadenal@yahoo.com>, "Cesar Ladringan, Jr" <chin_dt11@yahoo.com>, Samuel John Narido
<sjbnarido.tieza@gmail.com>

Dear RED Claudio,

Greetings from the Tourism Infrastructure and Enterprise Zone Authority (TIEZA)!

We respectfully transmit our letter acknowledging receipt of your letter dated 15 July 2022 in response to our Request for
Guidance on the proposed TAC in Brgy. Port Barton and Update on the Progress of the Reported Undertaking on the
Land Classification and Reclassification in San Vicente, Palawan.

Further, our office also transmitted the hard copy of our letter via courier.

Should you have questions and/or clarifications, your office may call Mr. Samuel John B. Narido at (+632) 8249 5900 loc.
728 or email at tez.tamd.cmd@tieza.gov.ph

Thank you and we look forward to continuing our partnership with you in working for the country’s sustainable tourism.

Sincerely,

--
Samuel John B. Narido
TEZ COMPLIANCE MONITORING DIVISION
TEZ Assistance and Monitoring Department
Tourism Enterprise Zone Management Sector
7th Floor, Tower 1, DoubleDragon Plaza
Diosdado Macapagal Ave. cor. EDSA Extension, Pasay City
Telephone No.: (+632) 8249-5900 loc. 729
 
www.tieza.gov.ph
This e-mail message (including attachments, if any) is intended for the use
of the individual or the entity to whom it is addressed and may contain
information that is privileged, proprietary, confidential, and exempt from
disclosure.
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